| agree with you.

Submission from:

Dear C,

I am writing to lodge my concern and disapproval of the Organic Waste Transfer
Station being proposed for 109A Church Street Lidcombe.

This is very close to my house and it is not welcomed. I have grave concerns about
the increased heavy vehicle traffic it will bring to the area, as well as the unwanted
smells that comes with waste transfer stations. These types of facilities need to be
well away from residential areas, and I can't believe the council is considering

approving it. This will definitely affect the valuation of the homes in the area and I
don't believe enough residents are fully aware of the problems this will cause them.

PLEASE DO NOT APPROVE THIS TO PROCEED.

regards,
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